
 

 

JSE/2020-21/   03.05.2020 

   

 

The Corporate Relationship Department, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  

1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001.   

 

Respected Sirs, 

SUB:  BUSINESS UPDATE 

REF:  Scrip Code – 516078 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our earlier disclosure dated 25th 

March, 2020, we would like to inform that after receiving necessary approvals and permissions from the 

concerned administrative authorities, the Company has partially resumed manufacturing activities of 

essential items alone at the unit located in Ponneri, Thiruvallur District, Tamil Nadu. The Company has 

taken appropriate safety measures to ensure the health of workers at the unit as per Government 

Directives. 

 The Registered Office and other offices of the Company will remain closed and the employees at those 

offices will continue to work from home to ensure safety. The decision on opening the offices will be 

taken based on the local government directives and after ensuring the safety of employees. 

The Company will continue to monitor the situation and will update the exchange on the further action 

taken. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Yours faithfully, 
For JUMBO BAG LIMITED., 

 
SD/- 

R. Pramod Kumar 

Company Secretary 
Mobile – 09840288401 


